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Use of social media 

Amerigroup wants members to access and use our social media sites. These sites are for 
general company information, notification of company events, and education on health care 
issues. Members should post responsibly. Any post or picture may be removed if it has: 

 Information not about Amerigroup, health care, or the Medicaid or CHIP programs. 

 Inappropriate or offensive language, such as but not limited to: vulgar, discriminatory, or 
threatening language. 

 False information or a misrepresentation of fact, law, benefits, or services of the Medicaid 
or CHIP programs, providers, or Amerigroup. 
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